
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                  

Monday 4th December 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers  

We are very excited to have the opportunity to attend a 
carol service during Thursday 14th December conducted 
by Reverend Gerda Van Ommeren at The Church of the 
Holy Spirit in Southway.  
 
The children will be walking to the church and back so 
they will need to bring in a coat as the weather may be 
cold. Children will have lunch as normal and be back 
before the end of the school day.  
 
On Thursday 14th December the children will have the opportunity to spend time within 
church, sing Christmas carols and listen to Reverend Gerda sharing the meaning behind 
Christmas. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the maximum capacity of the church, we will be unable to have 
parents attend this carol service. However, we will take pictures and record the children 
singing carols and then find a way to share this with you.   
 
This trip is covered by our local visits consent form which is signed by yourselves when 
children start at Beechwood Primary. Any questions please feel free contact your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
Michelle Abbott 
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